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Yorkshire Telegraph and Star 13th November 1930 
 

Hospital Fire 
Sheffield Investigation into Cause 

 

The following statement was issued to the "Star" from the Sheffield Royal Hospital to-day: 
 

"The Board have appointed a committee for making full investigation into the cause of the 

fire, and they will report to the Board in due course. Mr. Booth, who received severe burns 
to his face and hands in a very plucky attempt to extinguish the fire, is making satisfactory 

progress, as is Inspector Cornish and an electrician, who was slightly injured. 

 

"The Board are satisfied that the behaviour of the staff was most exemplary, and prevented 
panic. The whole thing was, over in a few minutes, and the prompt assistance of the Fire 

Brigade prevented what might have been a serious happening. 


